
 

 

Monthly 

Newsletter 

 

Volume 1  |  Issue 1  |  The Conservative Voice 

Announcement 

First Tuesday Conservatives is being formed to help 
channel the actions and voices of those who want to 
help fight what we see as a growing anti-American 
sentiment that infects our White House, city council, 
county commission and state legislative committees. 

The primary mission of this organization will be to foster 
the identification, coordination, and engagement of 
area conservatives for the purpose of influencing 
government and media institutions to help them 
become more cognizant of and responsive to 
conservative beliefs, philosophies and demands. 

Visit us at FirstTuesCons.com/ 

 

Inside This Issue 
PG. 2 

Much ado about something. 

PG. 3 

What about next steps? 

 



 

 
2 Volume 1  |  Issue 1  |  The Conservative Voice 

Much to Do 

Our heads are spinning over the amount of work 
that we need to do: 

 Get the word out. 
 Engage “helpers”. 
 Finalize website. 
 Recruit board members. 
 Prepare bylaws. 
 Create a business plan. 
 File for EIN. 
 Prepare and file orders of incorporation. 
 File for tax-exempt status. 
 Apply for start-up fund grants. 
 Open bank account. 
 Recruit a CEO. 
 Recruit a steering committee. 
 Open PO Box. 
 Begin collecting actionable intelligence. 
 Begin communicating on threats to 

conservativism and provide suggestions for 
being heard. 

  

“It takes a 
village…” 

 Getting the Word Out 

This newsletter is our first formal attempt to 
communicate about this project since we 
started thinking about how we could make a 
difference.  For whatever reason…we believe 
that you may be interested in this new 
organization - either as a consumer or as 
another pair of hands who could help us 
become operational. 

As a former first lady and subsequent 
presidential candidate who had the election 
stolen from her (poor thing!) once said, “it takes 
a village.” We need your help to encourage our 
community to stop licking their wounds and to 
join with fellow conservatives as we march 
peacefully and patriotically to have our voices 
heard. 
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 Second Things Second 

We are hoping to receive some engagement 
from you in response to this newsletter.  
Hopefully, we have raised you interest level to a 
point at which you have begun to think about 
what we could do together – what we could do 
to make a difference! 

Email me: JimCowmia@FirstTuesCons.com 

Say, “Hello”; and then let us E-dialog a bit about 
the organization and how you would like to 
participate.  This can be a very non-threatening 
and anonymous way for you to dip your toe in 
the water. 

Maybe you are anxious to help and already 
interested to have some in-person discussion.  
Email me, so that we can plan to speak by 
telephone or to meet for coffee. 

First Things First 

This is an opportunity to work with like-minded 
individuals to build something meaningful.  Are 
you ready to apply your talents and skills to 
improve our community, our state, and our 
country? 

Get in on the ground floor as First Tuesday begins 
to take shape.  Help guide us toward realistic, 
achievable, and effective strategies. Help us to 
stay focused by becoming a founding member or 
a mentor and consultant. 

Please know that we are not seeking financial 
support from you at this point.  At this stage, we 
are only seeking your thoughts on whether and 
how we can work together to create this 
organization and move it toward an operational 
status (Phase II). 

 The purpose of this initial newsletter is to 
introduce you to First Tuesday and attempt to 
recruit some help in getting this effort started. 

Browse around our website.  You will quickly see 
that we could use a hand getting it up to 
speed.  Maybe you have some experience with 
web design or with working on WordPress?  
Maybe you could help create content for the 
site based on team planning sessions? 

For now, we are using the webspace to collect 
and consolidate our thoughts and plans.  
However, we consider that a web site could 
serve as a centerpiece for operations – without 
any dependency on social media platforms that 
seem to enjoy de-platforming our voices. 

Let us hear from you!  We would like to pull 
together a meeting of interested individuals for 
an in-person brainstorming and planning session 
on the First Tuesday in March (3/2/2021).  

 
 

 


